=OUP

POWER DISTRICT

PRESS RELEASE
Stacy Wembhoff FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Communications Coordinator 3-2-20

swemhoff@loup.com
(402) 562-5711

Sharman Transfers to Fullerton Office

COLUMBUS, Neb. — Natalie Sharman has transferred to a Full-Time
Customer Service Representative at Loup Power District’s Fullerton office.

Sharman joined Loup as a part-time CSR in the St. Edward office. In 2019,
she was promoted to a full-time CSR serving both the Fullerton and Albion
offices. With this transfer, she will work full-time in Fullerton.

As a Customer Service Representative Sharman’s responsibilities include
greeting customers; processing payments; setting up, transferring, or closing service; taking
service calls; and preparing reports.

Sharman is a native of Cambridge and a graduate of Cambridge High School. She attended the
University of Nebraska -- Kearney studying business and marketing.

Sharman and her husband, Les, are the parents of two children, Braden and Kinzie. They also
own Sharmz Auto Body in Fullerton.

ABOUT LOUP POWER DISTRICT: For more than 80 years, Loup Power District has provided reliable, low-cost
electricity to customers in Boone, Colfax, Nance and Platte Counties and part of Madison County. The District also
provides economic development and five parks in these areas. More information about Loup is available at

www.loup.com.
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